
 
 

1 
   

THEME: One PMA, One Health, One Nation 

NATIONAL OFFICERS 

2015-2016 
 
MARIA MINERVA P. CALIMAG, M.D. 
President 

KAREN CONOL-SALOMON, M.D. 
Vice President 

OSCAR T. CABAHUG, M.D. 
National Treasurer 

MARIANNE O. DOBLES, M.D. 
Secretary General 

ALBERT C. GUEVARRA, M.D. 
Assistant Secretary General 

BOARD OF GOVERNORS 
 
JUDITH A. ALLAGA, M.D. 
Northeastern Luzon 

JEISELA B. GAERLAN, M.D. 
Northwestern Luzon 

PAUL RUEL C. CAMIÑA, M.D. 
Central Luzon 

LAKANDULA A. ELAYDA, M.D. 
Manila 

ROSARIO B. CRUZ-DALIDA, M.D. 
Quezon City 

JOSE C. RABE, M.D. 
Rizal 

VINCENT C. SANTOS, M.D. 
Central Tagalog 

ANNETTE M. MACAYAON, M.D. 
Southern Tagalog 

RAMON C. ECHANO JR., M.D. 
Bicol 

FELMA R. DELA CRUZ, M.D. 
Western Visayas 

FLORENCIA T. MIEL, M.D. 
Central Visayas 

ELISA D. LAURENTE, M.D. 
Eastern Visayas 

EDGAR A. LEGAZPI, M.D. 
Western Mindanao 

RUBEN O. GO, M.D. 
Northern Mindanao 

MARIA LOURDES G. MONTEVERDE, M.D. 
Southeastern Mindanao 

OSOP MP. ABBAS, M.D. 
Northcentral Mindanao 

BERNARDO T. MORA JR., M.D. 
Caraga 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2015-07-24-008 

 
TO  : PMA NATIONAL OFFICERS, BOARD OF GOVERNORS,  
   COMPONENT SOCIETY OFFICERS 
 
FROM  : PMA SECRETARY GENERAL 
 
SUBJECT : SUSPENSION OF UCPB REMITTANCE FACILITY 
 
DATE:  : JULY 24, 2015 
 

 
Dear Doctors,  
 
Warmest Greetings from the Philippine Medical Association! 
 
Please be reminded that the United Coconut Planters Bank (UCPB) facility in 
accepting PMA remittances of annual dues and arrears is STILL held in abeyance 
until further notice. Said suspension covers all UCPB branches nationwide. 
 
However, you may continue to remit payment with other partner banks like 
Metrobank, PNB, and Unionbank. As in the past, all remittance report should 
indicate the name, date, amount, and year of membership being paid. 
 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
Very truly yours,  
 
 
MARIANNE L. ORDOÑEZ-DOBLES, MD 
SECRETARY GENERAL 
 
 
 
 

 

 


